
 

July is continuing to show that our call volume is climbing.  We are consistently being 
required to cover a larger call volume. 
 

Our call volume for July 2024 was 45 total calls, which is over a 41% increase over July 
of 2023. From January 1, 2024, to July 31, 2024, we have seen a 17% increase in calls 
over what we had for the same period in 2023.  Our Call Volumes have and will 
continue to increase due to the influx of people moving to the area. 
 

Mineola Fire also participated in two public relations events where we interacted with 
a total of over 72 students and 33 adults. These events are of importance to Mineola 
Fire as we continue to build relationships with the community to gain trust and teach 
our community about safety. 
 

Personnel have participated in 8 hours of outside training. 


